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Newsle'er for June. 
It has been another very busy month in school, with lots of exci�ng events taking place. 

Armed Forces Week 

Last week in school as part of our work on Bri�sh 

values we looked at our armed forces. Saturday 

24th June was Armed Forces Day in the UK so a 

lot of our work this week has centred around the 

important jobs our armed forces do and the sac-

rifices they make.  Some of the ac�vi�es we did 

included learning songs from WW2,  listening to 

a war veteran talking about his experiences and 

carrying out a range of drills and fitness training 

with the School of Military. 

Snowdon Challenge 

On Saturday 17th June Mrs Woods, Mrs Christmas, 

Mrs Currie, Mrs Lockwood, Mrs Starkie and Mr 

Power climbed Snowdon to raise money for Ac�ve 

Hope. Ac�ve Hope have worked with St Thomas’ 

for a number of years now and they provide valua-

ble learning experiences for many children.  

Father’s Day Challenge A-ernoon. 

Thanks to all the dads, grandads and uncles who 

came along to compete in the different challenges 

we set up. The children loved spending �me with 

you and everyone had a great a6ernoon. 



Dates for your diary. 

Monday 3rd July. Year 6 pupils confirma�on at Liverpool Cathedral. 

Tuesday 6th July. Recep�on class a;endance treat to trampoline park.  

Tuesday 11th July, 1.30pm & 5pm. Year 6 performances of The Jungle Book. 

Tuesday 18th July, 5pm. Year 6 leavers party. 

Wednesday 19th July, 9am. Year 6 leavers assembly in St Thomas’ Church. 

Friday 21st July. School finishes for the summer holidays. 

Sports Day and Summer Fair 

The weather was kind to us on Friday 23rd as we 

held our sports day and summer fair. All the chil-

dren competed in the running and obstacle races.  

The summer fair raised a fantas�c £740. Well 

done everyone. 

Year 6 at Liverpool Cathedral. 

On Tuesday 13th Year 6 went to the Liverpool 

Diocese leavers celebra�on. The children took 

part in transi�on workshops in the morning be-

fore the service in the a6ernoon. 

Thelma 

We are all very excited about the arrival of  

Thelma who is going to be our school dog. 


